February 28, 1994

Mr. Jeff Davidson, MBA, CMC
2417 Honeysuckle Road, Suite 2A
Chapel Hill, NC 27514-6819

Dear Jeff:

I enjoyed participating in your recent seminar. I found your
comments very constructive. I am currently in the process of
sending information to my home town papers.

Best Regards,

a1 Coblunn

Mary T. Colhoun
Partner/Public Relations
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